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Assunto:  UEC Management Board member 

 
 

Dear Mr. Enrico Della Casa 

 

 

The Management Board of the Portuguese Cycling Federation would like to 

propose to thenext UEC General Assembly, on the 9th March 2025, Mr. Delmino 

Albano Magalhães Pereira, Portuguese, resident in Porto, to the UEC Management 

Board member. 

 

Mr. Delmino Pereira,was President of the Portuguese Cycling Federation, 

professional cyclist, and he was founder and the first president of the Portuguese 

Association of professional cyclists.  

 

With work recognized at the national and international level,in 2015, UCI awarded 

him with UCI Merit. In 2017 he was appointed by the President of the UCI to the 

UCI Road Commission. 

 

Thank you for your attention and remain with best regards 

 

The President 

 

 
 

Cândido Barbosa 

UEC 
Mr. President 
Enrico della Casa 
 


